
Cassida® Corporation Announces Compatibility with the New $100 Bill
Cassida’s complete line of bill counters and counterfeit detectors is fully compatible with the new $100 bill.

Tualatin, Ore. May 29, 2013
Cassida (http://www.cassidausa.com), a world leader in money handling equipment, announced today that their 
complete line of currency counting and counterfeit detection products is compatible with the new $100 bill which 
is set to debut on Oct. 8.

“Cassida verifies the compatibility of our products with any new currency changes as part of our ongoing 
commitment to our customers,” said Matt Fildes, Product Manager at Cassida North America

Working with the U.S. Bureau of Engraving and Printing over the past few years, Cassida has ensured that its 
equipment remains compatible with the new $100 bill. As a result, all products sold since May 15, 2013 are fully 
compatible with the new $100 bill.

“Our goal in this multi-year project has been to make the transition to the new $100 bill as seamless as possible 
for Cassida product users. A big component of this was to make our products compatible with the new $100 bill 
as far in advance of the public release as possible. We are now proud to announce that nearly all legacy 
Cassida products sold between December 15, 2009 and May 15, 2013 are already compatible with the new 
$100 bill and require no calibration or upgrades. Our customers can continue using  our products the same way 
they have been and notice no difference.” said  Matt Fildes Product Manager, Cassida North America

A limited number of Cassida 3310 and 3300 counterfeit bill detectors purchased before May 15, 2013 require a 
software upgrade. Customers can easily determine whether their product requires the upgrade and arrange for 
quick service, if needed by visiting http://cassidausa.com/new100.html.

 
About Cassida Corporation 
For over 14 years, Cassida has been designing money handling equipment for some of the most demanding 
counting environments with diverse currencies. The Company’s experience, combined with close relationships 
with many different government institutions and agencies that handle money printing and security, Cassida 
remains one step ahead in currency compatibility and counterfeit detection worldwide.
As a ‘next generation manufacturer’ of money handling products, the Company’s mission is to use the most 
advanced technology and latest information in cash processing equipment to provide uniquely reliable and 
efficient solutions to its customers.
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